
Dear Delegates,

I am strongly opposed to this bill.

This bill does the opposite of protecting women and, certainly, does not protect the unborn child.

In addition, this amendment would codify the legal murdering of a segment of the population, unborn people.

All humans have their Constitutional right to life and reject this bill.


